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Ann Molitor:

I did not get hold of Steve Schultz, so this redraft should be reviewed carefully.  It is
based on my assumption that there will be 4 quarterly samples at the new sampling
point.  If the well is only being used during one quarter, the samples for the other
quarters will not contain water from the problematic well, but will consist of water
from the other water sources that goes up into the discharge line when the well is not
being used.  If my understanding is incorrect and there would be only one sample in
this circumstance or if I am mistaken in some other respect, please let me know.
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